Edith Cavell Elementary

OUR VSB

Principal - Andrea Greenhalgh

Office Administrative Assistants – Rosamary Dellipizzi (W-F) / Lisa Breen (M-T) / Hayley Kellow (Th)

Director of Instruction - Janis Myers

Trustee - Alfred Chien

604-713-4932 > studentrecordscavell@vsb.bc.ca > www.vsb.bc.ca/edith-cavell

Weekly Newsletter Sept. 20

Thank you to all our families that were able to join us for our Meet and Greet on Thursday. The staff were excited to meet and say hello to so many families. The students were just as excited to show their families their classrooms as well as eat ice cream and popcorn. Thank you to our PAC for helping host this event for our community.



The VSB is offering parents access to two voluntary student accident plans which offer coverage for students and their families against accidental injury, unexpected medical/dental expenses and critical illness. The two companies that are offering this product are the IA Family Accident Reimbursement Plan (FARP) and Study Insured.

Families can register online to purchase and participate in either of these plans by using the URL's provided below;

https://www.solutionsinsurance.com/aonbc

www.studyinsuredstudentaccident.com

Family Accident Reimbursement Plan - Group insurance

CAVELL NEWSLETTER

<u>Orange Shirt Day</u> – On Friday, September 27th we will be honouring all children and learning that Reconciliation can be used as a verb. Reconciliation means there needs to be action = Reconcili-ACTION. Our community and students need a plan for how we will engage in this work. At Cavell we don't just listen to the work that others do but we also engage. We will have a student led assembly on Friday and encourage all students to wear orange on this day. All classes will be learning about reconciliation in age-appropriate ways.



Important Dates Coming Up:

Friday, September 27th – "Orange Shirt Day" – classes will be discussing how Every Child Matters during classes this week leading up to our National Truth and Reconciliation Day on Monday, September 30th. We will have an assembly for students on Friday the 27th and encourage all students to wear orange that day.

Monday, September 30th - Truth and Reconciliation Day - school is closed

October 4th – Terry Fox Run at Douglas Park 11:00am (more information to come)

October 14 - Thanksgiving Holiday - school closed

October 15-18 - Scholastic Book Fair in library

October 16th and 17th - Early Dismissal 1:58 for Goal Setting Conferences

October 25 - Provincial Professional Day - school not in session for students

PAC News

- Please remember to sign up for the PAC emails as well as classroom lists.
- The Cavell PAC communicates primarily through email. The PAC would like to be able to contact parents/guardians about school community news and events. To subscribe to the PAC email list, as well as your child's class list, please visit https://cavellpac.wixsite.com/cavell/email-lists for more information.
- Next meeting is on Zoom October 8th.